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Dear parents/ carers, 
 
We hope you and your families are keeping safe. 
 
It’s at this time of year when we would normally be coming into school to talk to 
your son/ daughter about the options on offer after they leave school. 
 
During the summer term, we offer the schools a variety of activities for year 10s 
including taster sessions, Oxbridge masterclasses, STEM activities, sporting 
events and matinee of our summer performance. 
 
We would like to reassure you that your son/daughter will not miss out on these 
opportunities, and instead we will be offering an array of virtual taster sessions, 
competitions, Oxbridge support and other events. These will all be hosted between 
Monday 6th July – Friday 10th July. More details about how to register will follow 
in the next two weeks. This information will also be advertised on the websites for 
Cronton Sixth Form and Riverside College. 
  
Our application deadlines are December for A Levels and January for Vocational 
courses. Both colleges are oversubscribed which is why we do so much work with 
our schools to ensure pupils can find out about the colleges and apply before the 
deadline. 
 
In the autumn term, we usually host several Open Evenings where prospective 
students can come and have a look at the college with their parents. It may not be 
possible for us to do this in the same way with social distancing, so we are working 
on new and innovative ways to ensure your son/ daughter doesn’t miss out on 
these opportunities. 
 
We are looking forward to working with your son/ daughter over the coming weeks 
and hope to welcome them to the college in September 2021. If you have any 
questions or queries, please email courses@cronton.ac.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Melissa Turk 
Schools Liaison and Admissions 
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